
From:   
Sent: 27 January 2022 14:09 
To: Elizabeth Mugova <e.mugova@welhat.gov.uk> 
Cc: georgiomd91@gmail.com 
Subject: Application Reference 6/2021/3280/FULL Attn Elizabeth Mugova 
 

 
** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be 
extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links **  
Dear Madam,  
 
We are writing to you regarding the above application reference. 
 
We originally made an objection to the said application, part of our objection was the size of the 
porch that had been built. We were invited on to the property to measure the size of the porch. The 
measurements of the brick work are within the specification of a drawing seen within 
application 6/2020/1895/HOUSE. The only differences being that the roof design has changed (as 
required by Welhat planning) and the frontage has changed to door only instead of door and 
window. We have not seen any diagrams showing these changes but we are happy to accept the 
porch 
 
We are still objecting to the plans for the front garden conversion to off street parking. 
 
Regards 
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